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 7 May 2021    Reg. No.: W0033-02 

 

Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations, in respect of a licence 

review from Louth County Council for a facility located at Drogheda Landfill - Drogheda 

Borough Council, Collon Road, Mell, Drogheda, County Louth 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

I refer to the application for a licence received by the EPA on 13 July 2020 and to your letter 

of 5 May 2021 seeking a time extension to submit the information requested by the Agency 

on 18 March 2021. 

 

I am to advise that the Agency hereby grants an extension of time to submit this information 

to 10 June 2021.  

 

The requested information should be submitted to the Agency by this date, in order to allow 

the Agency to process and determine your application. 

 

Your response to this request is to be submitted via EDEN. Guidance on how to use this 

portal is available on the EPA website at 

http://www.epa.ie/pubs/forms/lic/industrial%20emissions/licenceapplicationformguidance.

html.  

 

Please direct any queries to licensing@epa.ie.  

 

Yours faithfully, 
 
Environmental Licensing Programme 

Office of Environmental Sustainability 

Tel: 053 – 9160600 

 


